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IN THE NEWS
THIS HALF TERM.

Brays Breakfast - Love of Learning

#Brays Belonging Theme Songs

Family Survey Results

Local Academy Council - Parent

Nominations

What a wonderful way to end half
term. After the feedback from the
‘Meet ‘n’ Greet’ coffee morning we
hosted today’s session and i t  included
a more cul tural ly diverse choice of
food and gave you the opportunity to
visi t  the classrooms.

I t  was a popular event and our Local
Academy Council Chair said
“Lovely to see so many parents
enjoying t ime with their chi ldren and
actively chatt ing with each other -
wonderful community building”

1ST HALF SPRING TERM 

BRAYS BREAKFAST



TAt the begging of this term we sent out
a survey to families so that they could
tell us what they think about the results
and make suggestions as to what we can
do to become even better. We are really
proud of the results.

FAMILY SURVEY

WELCOME & FAREWELL SONG
We want to create a feeling of
#Braysbelonging within our school
community so after half term when
children come in to school and when they
leave we the results of our democratic
vote.

The decision has been made through one
of the British Values  - Democracy. We
asked the whole school community for
suggestions and then the shortlist went
out to all stakeholders including:
corporate transport, NHS staff, staff and
pupils. We received 57 votes. The
winners are.....

25% picked Reach for the Stars.

39% picked So Long Farewell.

LOCAL ACADEMY COUNCIL

We have two spaces for parent representatives
on our Local Academy Council. Please be sure to
read the letter sent home and the DoJo post. We
look forward to receiving your self nominations.
Deadline extended to Tuesday 20th February.
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Brays Special School offers a place for children with special needs to flourish, with their needs at the heart of everything we do

We’re going to be working really hard on
reading at Brays. 

Every class has a new beanbag for their class.
This will enhance their reading areas within
their classroom.

Next half term we will be looking at revamping
our Brays Classic books so that they reflect our
community.

READING FOR PLEASURE
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